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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Marin County Department of Health and Human Services is now recommending that 

everyone cover their nose and mouth when outside of their home. The recommendation extends 

to offices of essential businesses such as the Marin County Superior Court.  Please see the link: 

https://www.marincounty.org/main/county-press-releases/press-releases/2020/hhs-covid-

facecoverings-040220 

 

In order to help ensure the health and safety of everyone involved, the Court strongly encourages 

that anyone physically appearing in the Marin County Superior Courthouse and in any courtroom 

will follow these recommendations.  
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